
From: Alanson Randol
To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Against SB 835
Date: Saturday, May 18, 2019 12:15:21 PM

Dear Representative,
I am writing in regards to SB 835.  I am against this bill.  I feel that restricts the rights of professionals to
advertise their educational credentials.  Thank you for your time and service.
Sincerely,
Alanson Randol, DDS
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